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It’s time again for Fall Clean UP!  Take a 
good look at your property 

Check the Roof– is it Dirty and needs to 
be cleaned? 

Do the gardens need Mulching? 

Does landscaping need attention? 

Do the trees need trimming? 

Is the driveway and sidewalk in need of 
cleaning? 

Are the garbage cans safely tucked away 
in the garage? 

 

The Compliance Committee would like you 
to know they will be inspecting homes  

during the first week of November and 
looking at these areas.  Letters will follow 
that inspection. 



 

Coffee Social– October 29 at 9 am 

Come to the Community Center and meet with your 
neighbors over coffee, tea, and goodies!! 

IF you would like to bring a goodie to share, feel 
free to do so 

 

Ladies Luncheon– November 3rd at 12:30 

Sign up for the first ladies luncheon of the year! 

Held at Westminster Golf Club Restaurant 

First Thursday of each Month 

Contact Donna Roberts at Billdonnar@aol.com or 
239-369-5929  by Nov 2  if interested 

There is also a sign up sheet on the Community  

        Center bulletin board 



Find out more about the Westminster Friends 
and Family Relay for Life Team  

Come to a meeting on Saturday, November 5 
from 1-2 at 2266 Eaton Lake Court 

Events being planned include a Poker Run in  

     December and the Golf Tournament on  

     March 25 

Contact Terry Inscoe at tainscoe@yahoo.com 

 









NEW!!!  IF you would like to attend the Westmin-
ster New Year’s Eve Party at the Crowne Plaza 
AND you do not wish to stay overnight at the  

hotel, the cost is 51.50 per person.  Contact Bill 
Rader to coordinate your payment at 
raderwj@gmail.com or 239-303-9021 

Mark your Calendars!! 

Autumn Pot Luck Dinner 
Dance 

     November 12 at 6pm 

     Community Center 

     DJ Lenny Rock is back!! 

     Bring your favorite Dish to share 

     BYOB 

     Since the DJ donates his service, a $5 per 
person gratuity is appreciated 

 



Sad News 

Robert (Bob) Zellinger, longtime resident at 
4721 Fairloop Run, passed away on Oct 14.  
Our thoughts and prayers are with Barbara 
and their family. 

 

Westminster Community Website News!! 

Starting in January 2017, you will be required to 
login to the Westminster Community Website in 
order to view the minutes and agendas.  The login  
is the same that is currently utilized for the Vis-
itor Management Portal on the community site.  
IF you are unsure of that login, please contact 
Paul Braid at the Management Office.   


